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TREASURER OF STATE

October 26, 2023

Kathryn Irby, Director

Arkansas State Claims Commission
101 East Capitol, Suite 410

Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Ms. Irby:

The State Treasurer’s Office was notified September 29, 2023, that the Twenty-Fourth Decennial
Census of the United States on file with the United States Department of Commerce, Bureau of
the Census, reflects a population count of 64,136 for the city of Conway, Arkansas. This figure
was incorporated October 2, 2023, into the formula used by the State Treasurer for calculation
of General, Special, Highway Severance, Four Lane Highway Construction, and Wholesale Fuel
Tax Revenues for the city of Conway.

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §19-5-601(e), the State Treasurer has determined, based
upon the corrected census count, the city of Conway should have received $54.23 additional
General Revenues, $180.51 additional Special Revenues, $17.84 additional Highway Severance
Revenues, $106.24 additional Four Lane Highway Construction Revenues, and $24.58 additional
Wholesale Fuel Tax Revenues.

Should you have questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 682-0002 or
rachel.garrett@artreasury.gov .

Sincerely,

Yot Wi

Rachel Garrett
Local Government Services Manager

State Capitol, Suite 220 * Little Rock, AR 72201



